natasha@sblafco.org

From: BILL WOODBRIDGE <bill.woodbridge@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2022 2:38 PM

To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: 137 acres SOI by city of Lompoc on Bailey Avenue

Please postpone your decision on the City’s request to annex the farmland until Feb. 2, 2023. if you do not delay your
decision, please deny theCity’s request to expand into this prime farmland for the purpose of residential development.
We do not need to use prime farmland for residential developments!

Bill Woodbridge



